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Family Motor Coach Association to Conduct Search for Executive Director

FMCA announces the search for its next executive director.

Cincinnati, Ohio (PRWEB) February 26, 2016 -- Family Motor Coach Association (FMCA), an international
organization for motorhome owners, based in Cincinnati, Ohio, has announced a search for its next executive
director. After more than 16 years of service to the association, Jerry Yeatts has resigned from this position, and
a committee is being formed to conduct the search.

“We appreciate the many contributions Jerry Yeatts made to Family Motor Coach Association,” commented
FMCA president Charlie Adcock.

“Jerry began his time at FMCA as the director of conventions and commercial services and was responsible for
coordinating many successful events, among them FMCA’s largest-ever convention to date. He stepped into the
role of executive director at a challenging time for the RV industry and for FMCA, and he helped to set the
course that we are on today toward renewed growth. As a motorhome owner himself, Jerry understands the
needs of FMCA members and motorhome owners in general and was an advocate for FMCA and its members
within the industry and beyond. We thank Jerry for his dedication to FMCA during the past sixteen years, and
we wish him well.”

Family Motor Coach Association leaders have begun the process of seeking a qualified candidate to fill the
position of executive director and help guide the association as it continues in its mission to promote and
enhance the motorhome lifestyle.

Family Motor Coach Association (FMCA) is an international organization for families who own and enjoy the
use of self-contained, motorized recreation vehicles known as motorhomes. The association maintains its
national headquarters in Cincinnati, Ohio, and currently has approximately 70,000 active member families.
FMCA offers its members a number of benefits, including a subscription to its monthly magazine, Family
Motor Coaching; a medical emergency and travel assistance program valued at $105 per family; group rates on
a roadside assistance program and on motorhome and auto insurance; discounted rates for RV tours and
caravans; and a tire purchasing program. Perhaps the most important benefit of FMCA membership is the
camaraderie and friendships that develop among people enjoying the common interest of motorhome travel and
recreation. The organization can be reached at (513) 474-3622 or (800) 543-3622 and on the Web at
FMCA.com.
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Contact Information
Pamela Kay
FMCA
http://www.fmca.com
+1 (800) 543-3622 Ext: 234

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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